
Unclaimed monies form   March 2018 

 
 
 
 
The Board of Trustees of the National Provident Fund (NPF) holds money for a number of 
members with whom contact has been lost.  This money was contributed to an NPF 
superannuation account and contact was lost as a result of members changing their 
employment and address and not keeping the NPF Scheme administrator informed.  
 
If you think some of this money may be yours please complete, in full, the following details 
and return this form to Datacom, the NPF Scheme administrator at the address noted below.  
Datacom will compare the information provided with the NPF records and respond to you 
within 6 weeks.   
 

Full name 
(please use block letters) 
 

 

Also known as  

Name of employer  
(at the time contributions 
were made to NPF) 

 

Date of birth  

NPF contract number  
(if known) 

 

Phone number  

Address  
(at the time contributions 
were made to NPF) 

 

Current address 

 

 

 

Signature 

 

 

Date  

 
Send to:   NPF Schemes Administration 
   Datacom Connect Limited 
   FREEPOST 1060 
   PO Box 1036 
   Wellington 6140 

NATIONAL  
PROVIDENT  


